Saugeen First Nation Youth Internship Program

Saugeen Youth have been taking part in an educational Internship
Program with Elephant Thoughts, that help build and develop skills
such as, culinary, sciences, media and tech.
All with the goal to use those skill sets within the community to share
and teach to others!

Start Date February 7, 2022!

So keep an eye out for news from this group soon!

Youth will be taking on a variety of leadership and skill building tasks during this time!

They will be looking to share their skills, or even build upon those skills, from your department or service!

So if you are interested in helping some youth gain some experience, donate or perhaps you have a youth interested in taking part as well?

Contact the Aaron Roote Memorial Youth Center via email at winston.boudreaux@saugeen.org Or Call the building 519-797-4999

And we will see what we can do!